
 

Dundas House, Middlesbrough 

Middlesbrough Council 

 

Client –  Middlesbrough Council – xxxxxxxxxx 

+  Civic Centre, The Boulevard, Middlesbrough,TS1 2QQ 

' xxxxxxxxxx  

Architect –  Middlesbrough Council  

Completion – February 2017 (3 Months) 

Value -  £800,000 (JCT Intermediate Building Contract 2005) 

Site Man. -  Trevor Minns  

 

We won a competitive tender to refurbish five originally empty floors of Dundas 
House in Middlesbrough. The Office block is in the centre of Middlesbrough and is 
part of a busy in town shopping centre so had limited access and the usual 
difficulties of work on a multi-storey building in a town/city centre. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dundas House External View 
with Shopping Centre beneath 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Reception on  
Ground Floor 

 



 

The £800,000 refurbishment and remodelling of the building was jointly funded by 
Middlesbrough Council in conjunction with Public Health England & Big Lottery 
Fund. The proposal was to provide a new Live Well Centre which will offer 
services to empower people to make positive choices to improve their health and 
wellbeing. The refurbishment created a wide range of mixed-use space, including 
community gym and fitness studio; training kitchen; eight full-spec clinics; 10 
private consultation rooms; an open IT facility; café area; group, craft, training and 
event rooms and hireable office space.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

The construction works included: 
 

¶ Removal of asbestos 
¶ Demolition of masonry partition walls, including forming new door 

openings 
¶ Construction of stud partitions and fully glazed partitions 
¶ Replacement of suspended ceilings and  light fittings 
¶ Replacement of floor coverings 
¶ Full redecoration 
¶ Installation of secondary glazing and blinds 
¶ New power, lighting and data installation 
¶ New mechanical heating and ventilation installation 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

The works were carried out through and over Christmas and other floors and the 
shopping centre remained operation and unaffected by our works. This meant 
that we had to liaise with the building management team and other occupiers to 
plan shut downs & noisy works to minimise disruption. This included working out 
of hours. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The project was successfully completed on time with minimal disruption and we 
have received excellent feedback from the client and occupants both during and 
post completion. Our philosophy of understanding and working around the client’s 
needs certainly helped on this live inner town site with all the challenges that 
posed. Our approach enabled ourselves, the shopping centre and other tenants 
to successfully function alongside each other during the works.  


